
I received the NAAFA Spring 2009 report today at my office - a couple of
things popped into my mind -

1. I am not sure how you got my address, I'm glad you did though!
2. I am no longer an Amfam agent as I was "terminated" in ___ 2005

after a 10 yr career - IT WAS ONE OF THE BEST THINGS TO
EVER HAPPEN TO ME!!!!!

3. I have thanked my former dm many times for forcing me out of
Amfam & into a REALLY GREAT career as an Independent

4. the only regret is that they, my dm, waited so long, after 5 or 7 yrs
would have been better!!!

5. It's kind of sad to read about the stuff you guys still have to put with
& it sounds like its getting worse -

6. I also regret I was not part of NAAFA, I did not think that Amfam
was capable of the "hell" they put me through, even though you
warned me in the NAAFA reports - but in this case I am glad they
did!!!

I really hope for you guys to succeed, I met a lot of really nice people in the
Amfam network & still maintain connected with several agents. But I
would NOT trade places with them for ANY reason.

Best of luck in the future & feel free to continue sending me the reports!!!


